
Re: OR HB 3329,


I am firmly in support of HB 3329. Film production here is good for everyone. I am a restaurant 
owner and an actor so I get helped all around. Other states are pulling productions that would 
land here if we had better support. 


Please pass OR HB 3329!!


Richard Sadle

Portland, OR 97225


